
 

DAV/PE/MN/2014-2015/No. 65         

D.A.V. CENTENARY PUBLIC SCHOOL, PASCHIM ENCLAVE, NEW DELHI 

Dear Parents         December 24, 2014  

  

Please be reminded that the school is holding a Parent Teacher Meeting for all the classes 

from V to XII on Saturday, December 27, 2014 from 8.15 am to 10.45 am. You are requested 

to meet the class teacher and the subject teachers to discuss the progress of your ward in 

UT III & FA 3 (Academic and other co-curricular areas). Please adhere to the timings. 

Your valuable co-operation and suggestions are precious to us. 

 

 

Manju Malik 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


